
 
 
 
 
 

   

 

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our first week back – What are we going to be learning?  

 Telling our friends what special items we received for Christmas. 
 Reminding ourselves about George’s Rules. 
 A story called “Mr Wiggle and Mr Waggle” and performing this in front of our class.  
 Practicing our key words. 
 Working on our questioning skills in science. 
 Practising using scissors correctly and safely. 
 Learning what we mean by ‘odd and even’ by using numicon. 

 

Early Excellence.  

Your child’s learning journal has been updated for this term. 
Please take a look at these with your child. We would love to 
receive some replies from you too. You can add comments on the 
journal pages and evidence for class teacher to see.    

 

 

 

 

Reminders:                                                                                                                                  
Uniform                                                                                                                                
Please ensure children return to school in January with the correct uniform, including only grey socks and navy 
headbands. A uniform list can be found on our website.  Please ensure that all school uniform is clearly 
labelled.                                                                        

 Drinks                                                                                                                                           
Children should be sent to school with a labelled bottle of water every day. This must be water and not 
squash. If your child will not drink water, please use flat flavoured water or use a coloured water bottle. It can 
cause upset in class if a child brings in squash. 

 

 

  

We would like to take this 
opportunity to say a huge 
thank you to everyone who 
has donated time, supplies 
or charity money this term. 
We would not be able to do 
everything we do without 
your support and we really 
appreciate everything you 
do. 
If you would like to help in 
class in the New Year please 
speak to your class teacher.  
 

Our first newsletter of 2020! 

 We will not be going to 
forest rangers on the first 
week back. Children can 
come to school in their 
regular school uniform 
this week.  

We are sending PE kits home for a 
wash. Wellies have also be sent home. 
Please check that these still fit 
comfortably and return to school on 
the first day of school with names still 
visible. 

Children will return to school on Tuesday 7th January 2020 – we look forward to seeing you then   


